
March 18, 2019 

  

Quinn Ercolani '20 

President, UGSDW 

ugsdw.org@gmail.com 

  

  

Dear Quinn, 

  

Thank you for meeting with me on February 22nd and your response to my March 7th letter. 

  

In my letter, I noted that the College would not be able to provide the union with guidelines and a list 

of positions considered for potential expansion of UGSDW’s bargaining unit within the timeframe we 

originally suggested. 

  

We hope to have this information to you shortly after the end spring break. I appreciate your interest 

in knowing a more specific timeline, and I can assure you that this is a high-priority for the College 

and for me. We are working diligently to review all paid experiential learning positions on campus 

and to get you the relevant information as quickly as possible. 

  

Thank you again for your patience as we undertake this important work. I would be happy to set up a 

status update meeting with you for the beginning of April if that would be helpful. I am hopeful that 

the steps we are taking now will eventually pave the way for us to be able to agree on the 

parameters of any unit expansion.  

  

I hope you have a good break and look forward to seeing you in April. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

  

Raynard S. Kington 
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